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PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR

July 20th, 1938

15y dear Mr. Martin,

Thank you bo much for your very interesting letter.

It is a long say from Sew Mexico to British Columbia, but I hope 

you are happily settled there.

With regard to your young son who wishes to be an 

archaeologist, I am sorry to say that he could not pursue hie 

studies to this end at McGill. Toronto, 1 believe, would be 

the better place for archaeology. I am asking the Itegistrar

to send you, however, a General announcement and an announcement 

of the courses offered in the faculty of Arts and Soienee and al®° 

a Scholarships Announcement, and I would suggest that after you 

hare perused them you write to Dr. C„ I. Hendel, Dean of the faculty 

of Arts and Science, if you still feel that you would like the boy 

to undertake his preliminary studies here. We, of course, would be 

delighted to hare him, but I must be frank In telling you that here

there are no facilities for the tudy of archaeology.

With all kind wishes,

Theodore 0. Martin, Baq 
2271 Fulton Avenue, 
Hollybum, B. C.

Tours very sincerely,


